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October 22, 2024 

  

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
  
We are happy to announce that after a very extensive search and careful consideration with 
several uniform vendors, we have partnered with Risse Brothers as our new uniform 
provider.  We are confident Risse Brothers will provide excellent customer service and 
quality uniforms for our students.   
 
As of October 15th, Risse Brothers, located at The Greenery Mall at 7710 North Kendall Drive, 
has become our exclusive supplier.  In the coming weeks, we will be sending out further 
details about placing orders and uniform availability.  
 
We just learned that Dennis Uniforms has closed operations nationwide.  As of yet, they 
have neither contacted us nor given us directives regarding unfilled orders. As soon as we 
hear more information, we will share it with you.  Risse Brothers does not yet have our 
uniforms in stock, since they are in the production stage. We trust that our partnership with 
Risse Brothers will be fruitful and beneficial to our school families.  We thank you for your 
continued support and patience during this transition.   
  
 
Blessings, 
St. Timothy Administration 
 

 

 

 


